
From: jaseagraves  
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 12:27 PM 
To: Gosselin, Deb  
Cc: Lumm, Jane  
Subject: Another Riverview Dr Homeowner Weighs In 
 
Forwarding to you a message from Susan Cutler and Jeff Fessler, who live at 537 Riverview. 
 
Hi Julie and Anca, 
     
We are not in need of water or sewer for some time, as we had to have new well and septic in 
2009.  Please feel free to let the planning commission to know that.  Sue 
 
Susan E. Cutler, Ph. D. 
Psychoanalyst and Licensed Clinical Psychologist 
Adjunct Faculty, University of Michigan Department of Psychiatry 
 

 


